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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

I would like to introduce you to an additional resource and support within our Holly 

Community. The Holly Area Schools Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) is a committee of 

parents whose children receive disability related supportive services through an IEP or 

Section 504 plan. They are a committee that supports, educates, and connects families to 

resources related to the academic, social, and emotional growth of students with special 

needs. In addition, the PAC also sponsors events and activities throughout the school year. 

Below is a list of PAC Members that are available for you to connect with: 

 

Davisburg Elementary- Alyssa Myre: (248) 983-8021; myre849@gmail.com  

Holly Elementary-Kelly Judson: Kelly.R.Judson@gmail.com 

Patterson Elementary- Kim Gilmore: 810-241-5945; Kimberly-gilmore@att.net & Kristyn 

Stillman: (248) 369-1247; skier1117@comcast.net 

Rose Pioneer Elementary- Luke Murchie (248)215-6227; murch08@gmail.com  

Holly Middle School- Kelly Judson: Kelly.R.Judson@gmail.com 

Holly High School- Marissa Springstead: mrsspringstead78@gmail.com; 248.820.9677 & 

Darin Stahl: darin.stahl@gmail.com and Katherine Stahl: kathstahl@yahoo.com  

 

In addition, I encourage you to visit the Family Matters website through the Michigan 

Department of Education: https://www.michigan.gov/mde/services/special-education/parent-

resources/family-matters 

Family Matters is an outreach effort to provide families with more information and resources 

about special education.  

 

Lastly, I invite you to join our email list to receive ongoing updates about community events 

and other resources that are available to you and your students.  Please email: 

haspac@hask12.org.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jennifer Lauria 

Director of Special Services 
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